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People Trees David L. Haberman 2013-04-25 This is a book
about religious conceptions of trees within the cultural
world of tree worship at the tree shrines of northern
India. Sacred trees have been worshipped for millennia
in India and today tree worship continues there among
all segments of society. In the past, tree worship was
regarded by many Western anthropologists and scholars of
religion as a prime example of childish animism or
decadent ''popular religion.'' More recently this aspect
of world religious cultures is almost completely ignored
in the theoretical concerns of the day. David Haberman
hopes to demonstrate that by seriously investigating the
world of Indian tree worship, we can learn much about
not only this prominent feature of the landscape of
South Asian religion, but also something about the
cultural construction of nature as well as religion
overall. The title People Trees relates to the content
of this book in at least six ways. First, although other
sacred trees are examined, the pipal-arguably the most
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sacred tree in India-receives the greatest attention in
this study. The Hindi word ''pipal'' is pronounced
similarly to the English word ''people.''Second, the
''personhood'' of trees is a commonly accepted notion in
India. Haberman was often told: ''This tree is a person
just like you and me.'' Third, this is not a study of
isolated trees in some remote wilderness area, but
rather a study of trees in densely populated urban
environments. This is a study of trees who live with
people and people who live with trees. Fourth, the trees
examined in this book have been planted and nurtured by
people for many centuries. They seem to have benefited
from human cultivation and flourished in environments
managed by humans. Fifth, the book involves an
examination of the human experience of trees, of the
relationship between people and trees. Haberman is
interested in people's sense of trees. And finally, the
trees located in the neighborhood tree shrines of
northern India are not controlled by a professional or
elite class of priests. Common people have direct access
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to them and are free to worship them in their own way.
They are part of the people's religion. Haberman hopes
that this book will help readers expand their sense of
the possible relationships that exist between humans and
trees. By broadening our understanding of this
relationship, he says, we may begin to think differently
of the value of trees and the impact of deforestation
and other human threats to trees.
The Complete Book of Baby Names Lesley Bolton 2009 Looks
at the history of baby names, provides lists of names
based on popular themes, and presents entries that
include definitions and variations.
Ambushed Nayanika Mahtani 2015-03-15 A thrilling
adventure that explores the beauty, joy and dangers of
the natural world Tara Tripathi’s worst nightmare comes
true when her father takes the entire family on a most
unusual vacation—tracking Royal Bengal tigers in the
Himalayan foothills! She already gets her fill of
thrills from her iPad, video games and telly, and can do
without pointlessly parading through jungles, thank you
very much. But when the ten-year-old gadget geek
stumbles upon an international tiger-poaching racket and
meets Satya, the twelve-year-old son of a poacher with
whom she sets out to save the lives of a tigress and her
cubs, she discovers that the real world is far more
exciting than her virtual one. Filled with nail-biting,
edge-of-the-seat action and adventure, Ambushed is a
story with a compelling message.
The Name Book Dorothy Astoria 2008-11-01 Baby-naming has
become an art form with parents today, but where do
parents go to find names and their meanings? The Name
Book offers particular inspiration to those who want
more than just a list of popular names. From Aaron to
Zoe, this useful book includes the cultural origin, the
book-of-hindu-names-by-maneka-gandhi

literal meaning, and the spiritual significance of more
than 10,000 names. An appropriate verse of Scripture
accompanies each name, offering parents a special way to
bless their children.
The Book of Devi Bulbul Sharma 2010-06 Devi, Mother and
Protector of the World, is one of the most loved figures
of Hindu iconography. In her various incarnations, Devi
is warrior, mother, faithful wife, and the fount of
knowledge, delivering all that her devotees ask of her.
Bulbul Sharma tells the fascinating story of Devi in
this book, drawing upon the many strands of myth and
legend contained in ancient scriptures and also in
folklore. She looks at how these stories were created,
how they changed down the ages, and the vision of the
world they uphold. Rich in drama and symbolism, these
stories live today with the same intensity as they did
when they were first told.
Sacred Animals of India Nanditha Krishna 2014-05-01
Animals are worshipped in India in many ways: as
deities—the elephant-god Ganesha and the monkey-god
Hanuman; as avatars—like Vishnu’s fish, tortoise and
boar forms; and as vahanas—the swan, bull, lion and
tiger were all vehicles of major deities and are thus
sacred by association. Some animals, like the snake, are
worshipped out of fear. Birds such as the crow are
associated with the abode of the dead, or the souls of
ancestors, while the cow’s sanctity may derive from its
economic value. There are also hero-animals, such as the
vanaras, and animals which were totemic symbols of
tribes that were assimilated into Vedic Hinduism. Sacred
Animals of India draws on the ancient religious
traditions of India—Hinduism, Buddhism and Jainism—to
explore the customs and practices that engendered the
veneration of animals in India. This book also examines
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the traditions that gave animals in India protection,
and is a reminder of the role of animal species in the
earth’s biodiversity.
Animal Laws of India 1996 Compilation of central and
state laws.
Brahma's Hair Maneka Gandhi 1989 Maneka Gandhi,
politician, author and animal rights activist, discovers
the wonderful world of mythology that has grown around
thirty Indian plants and trees. Their botanical
background is also provided in this delightful book she
has written in collaboration with Yasmin Singh, with
Mona Bhandari's illustrations.
Treasured Epistles K. Natwar-Singh 2018
The Modern Gurukul Sonali Bendre Behl 2015-10-26 Are you
confused about how to raise your kids? How many hours
should they spend with the TV, iPad or Xbox? Do you
worry about what they should eat, drink and read? As the
urban, nuclear family is becoming the norm, replacing
the traditional joint family, what happens to the
children who grow up with a single support system? In
The Modern Gurukul, Sonali Bendre Behl shares her three
principles of parenting that will help you find a
balance between tradition and modernity, and show you
how to raise your child in the digital age. Personal,
anecdotal and honest, it highlights the need for a
return to our roots to raise a healthy, curious and,
most importantly, compassionate child.
How to Become a Hindu Subramuniya (Master.) 2000 "A
history-making manual,interreligious study and names
list, with stories by Westerners who entered Hinduism
and Hindus who deepened their faith"--Cove
The Bloodstained Throne Baburam Acharya 2013-08-15 To
the palace by the sword Nepal, the land of Buddhism and
misty mountains, is not a nation whose history one would
book-of-hindu-names-by-maneka-gandhi

expect to be filled with blood. And yet, the struggle to
gain and keep the control over the mountain kingdom is
one marked by a long history of violence and murder. The
Bloodstained Throne is a translation of Aba Yasto
Kahilyai Nahos, a compilation of historical essays that
recount some of the bloody battles for power in a
tumultuous period—a phase that spanned more than one
hundred years. This tale of the machinations, massacre
and bloodletting that rocked Nepal’s power centre—the
royal palace—will give you a rare and fascinating
glimpse into one of the least-known and most violent
power struggles that South Asia has ever seen.
The Penguin Book of Hindu Names Maneka Gandhi 1993 The
Product Of Several Years Of Research, The Penguin Book
Of Hindu Names Is A Comprehensive Compilation Of Hindu
Names In Current Use. The Meaning Of Each Of The
Approximately 20,000 Names In The Volume Is Extensively
Discussed And Information On Sources And Usage Is Also
Provided. The Book Is Cross-Referenced To Make It Easier
To Use. The Aim Of The Work Is Twofold: To Serve As A
Practical Guide For Parents Choosing A Name For Their
Offspring; And To Provide A Precise And In-Depth
Sourcebook For Scholars, Pandits And Lay Readers Who
Like To Know What Familiar (And Not So Familiar) Hindu
Names Actually Mean.
Jaya Devdutt Pattanaik 2010-08-16 High above the sky
stands Swarga, paradise, abode of the gods. Still above
is Vaikuntha, heaven, abode of God. The doorkeepers of
Vaikuntha are the twins, Jaya and Vijaya, both whose
names mean ‘victory’. One keeps you in Swarga; the other
raises you into Vaikuntha. In Vaikuntha there is bliss
forever, in Swarga there is pleasure for only as long as
you deserve. What is the difference between Jaya and
Vijaya? Solve this puzzle and you will solve the mystery
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of the Mahabharata. In this enthralling retelling of
India’s greatest epic, the Mahabharata, originally known
as Jaya, Devdutt Pattanaik seamlessly weaves into a
single narrative plots from the Sanskrit classic as well
as its many folk and regional variants, including the
Pandavani of Chattisgarh, Gondhal of Maharashtra,
Terukkuttu of Tamil Nadu, and Yakshagana of Karnataka.
Richly illustrated with over 250 line drawings by the
author, the 108 chapters abound with little-known
details such as the names of the hundred Kauravas, the
worship of Draupadi as a goddess in Tamil Nadu, the
stories of Astika, Madhavi, Jaimini, Aravan and
Barbareek, the Mahabharata version of the Shakuntalam
and the Ramayana, and the dating of the war based on
astronomical data. With clarity and simplicity, the
tales in this elegant volume reveal the eternal
relevance of the Mahabharata, the complex and disturbing
meditation on the human condition that has shaped Indian
thought for over 3000 years.
Delhi Riots 2020 Monika Arora 2020 The book 'Delhi Riots
2020: The Untold Story' is published from ground
research material on the Delhi Riots that occurred in
February 2020. This material was collected by the
authors and their team during their many visits to the
riot-affected areas of North East Delhi. The research
team met both Hindu and Muslim victims of the violence
and religious leaders of both communities who attempted
to de- escalate the situation. The book contains eight
chapters which narrate the fact and evidence-based story
of the dharna-to-danga model, planned and executed by
Urban Naxal and Jihadi elements in Delhi.
Sikh Baby Names Mandeep Kaur Dimpy 1999-05 Names Of
Newly Born Specially Meant For Sikh People
The Penguin Book of Hindu Names for Boys Maneka Gandhi
book-of-hindu-names-by-maneka-gandhi

2004 Choosing A Name For Your Child Has Never Been
Easier The Penguin Book Of Hindu Names Has Sold Over
50,000 Copies Since It Was Published Almost A Decade
Ago. The Product Of Several Years Of Research, It Is An
Exhaustive And User-Friendly Compilation, With
Information On Sources And Usage. For The First Time,
This Classic Work Is Available In A Two-Volume Set,
Divided Into Names For Boys And Those For Girls, Making
It More Accessible. Including Modern Names And Those
Which Are Popular, The Penguin Book Of Hindu Names For
Boys Serves As A Practical Guide For Choosing The
Perfect Name For Your Son. It Is Also A Precise And
Invaluable Sourcebook For Scholars And Lay Readers Alike
Who Would Like To Know What Familiar (And Not So
Familiar) Hindu Names Actually Mean.
Unsuitable Boy Karan Johar 2018-01-09 Karan Johar is
synonymous with success, panache, quick wit, and
outspokenness, which sometimes inadvertently creates
controversy and makes headlines. KJo, as he is popularly
called, has been a much-loved Bollywood film director,
producer, actor, and discoverer of new talent. With his
flagship Dharma Production, he has constantly challenged
the norms, written and rewritten rules, and set trends.
But who is the man behind the icon that we all know?
Baring all for the first time in his autobiography, An
Unsuitable Boy, KJo reminisces about his childhood, the
influence of his Sindhi mother and Punjabi father,
obsession with Bollywood, foray into films, friendships
with Aditya Chopra, SRK and Kajol, his love life, the
AIB Roast, and much more. In his trademark frank style,
he talks about the ever-changing face of Indian cinema,
challenges and learnings, as well as friendships and
rivalries in the industry. Honest, heart-warming and
insightful, An Unsuitable Boy is both the story of the
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life of an exceptional film-maker at the peak of his
powers and of an equally extraordinary human being who
shows you how to survive and succeed in life.
BHRIGU SANGHITA MAHARSHI BHRIGU 2015-01-09 Vedic texts
in the famous ancient sage infinite wisdom and learning
to cook from Bhrigu Oh - Preot is immortal treatise.
Hrgu Code. Has created thousands of years ago astrology
This unprecedented texts still retains its relevance and
August, the aura of the man in the long run will only
get the benefit. Three cases containing texts from the
first episode of code Bhrigu early and have been
necessary information. Algnoan second episode of the
coils is Afladesh. Planetary conjunction high, vile,
original, triangle, friends and Ashtrurashisth Afladesh
related to topics such as planetary Mahada describe the
third case have been. Thus it is highly useful for the
general reader texts Had become. Astrology unknown and
less educated - who also wrote this enough to be able to
benefit.
Queerness in Indian Mythology Devdutt Pattanaik
2018-09-10 "Beware of a land where celibate men decide
what good sex is." Hindu mythology makes constant
references to queerness, questioning the notions of
maleness and femaleness. A casual reading of any Indian
ancient text reveals as much. Then why do we still
tiptoe around discussions about queerness and/or ideas
that challenge our traditional understanding of gender
and sexuality today? If these ancient texts from
centuries ago could be inclusive of the spectrum of
sexuality, what changed over the years? The courts of
India have always upheld secularism and human rights.
But this courtesy has not been extended to queer people
yet. Can our ancient texts hold the answers we've been
too scared to look for? Read on as Devdutt Pattanaik,
book-of-hindu-names-by-maneka-gandhi

the master of mythology, examines instances of queerness
and analyzes what led to the evolution of queer rights
in India.
When Santa Went Missing Parinita Shetty 2014-12-01 All
eleven-year-old Noel wants to do is live a normal
life—something that’s just the tiniest bit difficult
when your dad is Santa Claus. Just as Noel is struggling
to cope with her dysfunctional family— an older brother
who wants to develop a non-existent acting career, a
younger brother who thinks he's a reindeer and a mother
who’s prone to nervous breakdowns—her father goes
missing in prime Santa Claus season! When rumours of
Santa's disappearance start leaking, a reluctant Noel is
packed off on a quest to prevent worldwide elfish panic.
To help her on this mission are Gilmore, Coral and Bean,
three elves with personality disorders of their own.
This ragtag team has one week to visit six factories
around the world and prevent them from falling into
chaos. With crazy challenges at every turn and Santa
Claus still refusing to budge from the missing persons
list, saving Christmas seems just a little out of their
league.
The Complete Book of Muslim and Parsi Names Maneka
Gandhi 2004 `On The Day Of Qayamat You Will Be Called By
Your Names And The Names Of Your Fathers. Therefore Keep
Good Names.'-The Prophet The Complete Book Of Muslim And
Parsi Names Is A Practical Guide For Choosing The
Perfect Name For Your Child. The Result Of Several Years
Of Research, It Is An Erudite And Thorough Compilation
Of Approximately 30,000 Names Taken From Ten Languages.
With The Actual And The Construed Meanings And The
History Or Mythology Associated With The Name Given
Against Each Entry, This Is A Precise And Invaluable
Sourcebook For Scholars And Lay Readers Alike.
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The Book Of Dog Hemali Sodhi 2022-01-17 There's nothing
quite like the incredible relationship between a human
and a dog. From the moment we lay eyes on an adorable
puppy or a wonderful adult dog who becomes part of our
life journey, we share innumerable moments of pure joy
with our furry best friends. With forty-five original
pieces by some of India's leading writers, outstanding
new voices and individuals who have dedicated their
lives to animal welfare, The Book of Dog is a testament
to how deeply dogs touch us, to the special bond we have
with them and the unique place they hold in our hearts
and our lives. Through a series of unforgettable reallife stories-funny, poignant, warm and joyous -- the
authors celebrate the remarkable dogs they have known
and loved. This book is a must-read for everyone who
cherishes dogs and the perfect gift for a dog-lover
friend. It will engross and delight readers of all ages
as they go through one memorable story after another. -The Book of Dog is a project to which the editor and all
the authors have contributed for free. All royalties
will go to registered animal welfare charities.
CONTRIBUTORS Aanchal Malhotra, Abhishek Joshi, Amitava
Kumar, Ananya Vajpeyi, Anindita Ghose, Anita Nair, Anuja
Chauhan, Arunava Sinha, Ashok Ferrey, Ashwin Sanghi,
Atul Sarin, Bulbul Sharma, Cyrus Broacha, Devdutt
Pattanaik, Divya Dugar, Fiona Fernandez, Geetan Batra,
Gillian Wright, Gulzar, Jai Arjun Singh, Jerry Pinto,
Keshava Guha, Mahesh Rao, Maneka Gandhi, Manjula
Narayan, Manu Bhattathiri, Mark Tully, Meenakshi
Alimchandani, Naomi Barton, Nilanjana S. Roy, Orijit
Sen, Paro Anand, Prerna Singh Bindra, Rajdeep Sardesai,
Ruskin Bond, Sarnath Banerjee, Shobhaa De, Shrutkeerti
Khurana, Sian Morton, Siddharth Dhanvant Shanghvi, Sooni
Taraporevala, Sumita Mehta, Tandrali Kuli, Tishani
book-of-hindu-names-by-maneka-gandhi

Doshi, Vikas Khanna.
Two-Minute Revolution Sangeeta Talwar 2018 Unlike usual
business books, The Two-Minute Revolution provokes you
to think big-about innovation as well as excellence in
on-the-ground execution. Sangeeta Talwar, the first
woman executive in the FMCG industry, who established
one of the most beloved and enduring brands of IndiaMaggi Noodles-shares creative and strategic lessons
which can help you grow and add value to your business.
Drawing from decades of first-hand experience in Nestle,
Tata Tea and Mattel, she prescribes a plan of action
that includes tactics such as keeping all the balls in
the air, executing to perfection, being consumer
obsessed and pivoting on profitability. Insightful and
packed with fascinating examples-from creating and
launching Maggi Noodles to spearheading the highly
effective Jaago Re campaign for Tata Tea-this book
suggests tried and trusted strategies for building
extraordinary brands.
King of Lanka David Hair 2012-02-23 For four teenagers,
the Ramayana is not just a tale. It is their fate! In
every life they have ever lived, Vikram, Amanjit, Rasita
and Deepika have been persecuted and killed by Ravindra,
who aspires to the throne of Ravana the Demon-King. Now
Rasita is a captive of Ravindra, and demonic beings
thought to be mythical are rallying to him. His triumph
seems inevitable. Vikram and Amanjit must rescue her.
This time, failure is not an option. This time, if
Ravindra wins, it will be forever. But slowly, pieces
are falling into place. Why are they reliving the
Ramayana? Who was Ravana? Where is the real Lanka? Ageold mysteries are uncovered and forgotten powers
regained, as the quest to end the tyranny of Ravindra
moves towards a finale that is as startling as it is
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electrifying.
Indo-German Exchanges in Education Martin Kämpchen
2020-07-31 In 1930, when Rabindranath Tagore met Paul
and Edith Geheeb in Germany, they formed a fruitful and
long-term association resulting in the exchange of ideas
and vision. Tagore's Brahmacharya Ashram, founded in
1901 in Shantiniketan, and the Geheeb's Odenwaldschule,
established in Germany in 1910 (thereafter the Ecole
d'Humanité in Switzerland, established in 1934 after the
couple fled Nazi Germany), emerged from vastly different
cultural backgrounds and social exigencies. Yet, they
recognized striking similarities between their
educational endeavours. The meeting also initiated a
close association between India and Germany, with the
Geheebs attracting many Indian intellectuals and
Indophile Germans to their schools. This book explores
the areas where the lives of the Geheebs and Tagore, and
their respective circles, overlap. Rather than being a
biography, a history, or a comprehensive description,
this study is a comparison of Tagore and the Geheebs and
their schools. Making use of the repository of
unpublished correspondence available at the Ecole's
archive, the author studies the Indo-German cultural
exchanges in the early twentieth century that were
initiated by these three educators and their pedagogical
vision.
The Penguin Book of Hindu Names for Girls Maneka Gandhi
2004 Choosing A Name For Your Child Has Never Been
Easier The Penguin Book Of Hindu Names Has Sold Over
50,000 Copies Since It Was Published Almost A Decade
Ago. The Product Of Several Years Of Research, It Is An
Exhaustive And User-Friendly Compilation, With
Information On Sources And Usage. For The First Time,
This Classic Work Is Available In A Two-Volume Set,
book-of-hindu-names-by-maneka-gandhi

Divided Into Names For Boys And Those For Girls, Making
It More Accessible. Including Modern Names And Those
Which Are Popular, The Penguin Book Of Hindu Names For
Girls Serves As A Practical Guide For Choosing The
Perfect Name For Your Daughter. It Is Also A Precise And
Invaluable Sourcebook For Scholars And Lay Readers Alike
Who Would Like To Know What Familiar (And Not So
Familiar) Hindu Names Actually Mean.
Idea and Methods of Legal Research P. Ishwara Bhat
2019-09-05 Legal research examines subject matter
enshrouded in social circumstances in order to
conceptualize theories and prepare a future course of
action. This dynamic, inter-disciplinary, and
labyrinthine character of legal research requires
researchers to be fluid, eclectic, and analytical in
their approach. Idea and Methods of Legal Research
unearths how the thinking process is to be streamlined
in research, how a theme is built on the basis of
comprehensive and intensive study, and the paths through
which notions of objectivity, feminism, ethics, and
purposive character of knowledge are to be understood.
The book first explains the meaning, evolution, and
scope of legal research, and discusses objectivity and
ethics in legal research. It engages with the
requirements, advantages, and limits of various
doctrinal and non-doctrinal methods and tools, and the
points to be considered in selecting a suitable method
or combination of methods. It highlights analytical,
historical, philosophical, comparative, qualitative, and
quantitative methods of legal research. The book then
goes on to discuss the use of multi-method legal
research, policy research, action research, and feminist
legal research and finally, reflects on research-based
critical legal writing, as opposed to client-related
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legal writing. This book, thus, is a comprehensive
answer to key questions one faces in legal research.
10 Judgements That Changed India Zia Mody 2013-08-15 Who
was Shah Bano and why was her alimony pertinent to
India’s Secularism? Does the fundamental right to life
include the right to livelihood and shelter? Where there
is the right to live, is there also the right to die?
How did Bhanwari Devi’s Rape help define sexual
harassment at the workplace? Here are the Supreme
Court's ten pivotal judgements that have transformed
Indian democracy and redefined our daily, lives.
Exploring vital themes such as custodial deaths,
reservations and environmental jurisprudence, this book
contextualizes the judgements, explains key concepts and
maps their impacts. Written by one of India's most
respected lawyers, Ten Judgements That Changed India is
an authoritative yet accessible read for anyone keen to
understand India's legal system and the foundations of
our democracy.
The Penguin Book of Baby Names David Pickering
2009-07-30 Of all the decisions a new parent makes,
choosing that special name is the most significant and
the most rewarding. A new reference book for prospective
parents, this clear, helpful and easy-to-use A-Z guide
gives you thousands of brilliant suggestions for picking
the perfect name for your new arrival. It also includes
appendices of the top ten names through the centuries
and the most popular celebrity names.
Confronting Capital Punishment in Asia Roger Hood
2013-11-07 With the strengthening focus worldwide on
human rights, there has been a rapid increase in recent
years in the number of countries that have completely
abolished the death penalty. This is in recognition that
it is a violation of the right to life and the right to
book-of-hindu-names-by-maneka-gandhi

be free from cruel, inhuman and degrading punishment.
There has, simultaneously, been pressure on countries
that still retain capital punishment to ensure that they
at least apply the United Nations minimum human rights
safeguards established to protect the rights of those
facing the death penalty. This book shows that the
majority of Asian countries have been particularly
resistant to the abolitionist movement and tardy in
accepting their responsibility to uphold the safeguards.
The essays contained in this volume provide an in-depth
analysis of changes in the scope and application of the
death penalty in Asia with a focus on China, India,
Japan, and Singapore. They explain the extent to which
these nations still fail to accept capital punishment as
a human rights issue, identify impediments to reform,
and explore the prospects that Asian countries will
eventually embrace the goal of worldwide abolition of
capital punishment.
The Most Dangerous Place Srinath Raghavan 2018-06-18
South Asia looms large in American foreign policy. Over
the past two decades, the United States has invested
billions of dollars and thousands of human lives in the
region, to seemingly little effect. As Srinath Raghavan
reveals in The Most Dangerous Place, this should not
surprise us. Although the region is often regarded as
peripheral to America's rise to global ascendancy, the
United States has long been enmeshed in South Asia. For
230 years, America's engagement with India, Afghanistan
and Pakistan has been characterized by short-term
thinking and unintended consequences. Beginning with
American traders in India in the eighteenth century, the
region has become a locus for American efforts-secular
and religious-to remake the world in its image. Even as
South Asia has undergone tumultuous and tremendous
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changes from colonialism to the world wars, the Cold War
and globalization, the United States has been a crucial
player in regional affairs. The definitive history of US
involvement in South Asia, The Most Dangerous Place
presents a gripping account of America's political and
strategic, economic and cultural presence in the region.
By illuminating the patterns of the past, this sweeping
history also throws light on the challenges of the
future.
Narendra Modi Andy Marino 2014-04-06 Narendra Modi, the
BJP's prime ministerial candidate, is powerful, popular
and controversial. With the general elections due to
conclude in May 2014, Modi's campaign rallies have drawn
unprecedented crowds. Yet, the man remains an enigma.
His supporters regard him as the visionary, decisive
leader India needs today. His detractors see him as a
polarizing fi gure. Is Modi authoritative or
authoritarian? Decisive or divisive? A team player or a
loner? Andy Marino recorded interviews with Narendra
Modi during more than half-a-dozen exclusive meetings unprecedented access to a very private man. What emerged
is this riveting, objective biography of a man who could
be India's prime minister. Not shying away from the
controversies that have dogged Narendra Modi, including
the Gujarat riots and questions about the Gujarat model
of governance and development, this political biography
provides an unbiased account of possibly the most
important figure in Indian politics today. Marino
records hour-by-hour details of the 2002 Gujarat riots,
presenting a balanced analysis of that raw wound on
India's polity. It also reveals hitherto unpublished,
authenticated documents, which makes this one of the
most important books of 2014. The author analyses
Narendra Modi's values, the people who shaped his
book-of-hindu-names-by-maneka-gandhi

thinking and the sort of national leader he will make.
Personal details of Modi's early life, his wanderings in
the Himalayas between the ages of seventeen and
nineteen, his rise through the political ranks, his
vision for India and his personal philosophy on religion
and politics are revealed in a book that is lucid, fastpaced and readable. Narendra Modi: A Political Biography
is an insightful, exhaustive and impeccably researched
account of the ascent of a political leader.
A Place in My Heart Anupama Chopra 2022-01-17 A Place in
My Heart is a many-splendored thing. It is a listicle.
It is a celebration of the power of storytelling. It is
also an account of a life lived in the Bollywood
trenches. National Award-winning author, journalist and
film critic Anupama Chopra writes about fifty films,
artistes and events that have left an indelible
impression on her and shaped her twenty-five-year-long
career. Shah Rukh Khan is here. So are Super Deluxe and
the Cannes Film Festival. A Place in My Heart is a blend
of recommendations and remembrances, nostalgia and
narratives. It is a smorgasbord of cinematic delights,
written, as Marie Kondo would say, to 'spark joy.' Above
all, it is a testament to Chopra's enduring love for all
things cinema.
Dictionary of Sanskrit Names Integral Yoga Institute
1989 This long-awaited dictionary provides an extensive
list of ancient, beautiful Sanskrit names, along with
their significance and spiritual meanings. Numerous
references to the classical scriptures of India are
included to help in research and further study of a
name. The spiritual qualities associated with each name,
such as particular aspects of God, character traits, and
spiritual virtues are highlighted with cross-references
to other names having the same quality. The Dictionary
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of Sanskrit Names is very helpful in naming babies,
understanding spiritual names, and as a resource book on
Hindu mythology for scholars and researchers.
Penguin Book Of Hindu Names For Boys Menka Gandhi
2004-10-16 Choosing a name for your child has never been
easier The Penguin Book of Hindu Names has sold over
50,000 copies since it was published almost a decade
ago. The product of several years of research, it is an
exhaustive and user-friendly compilation, with
information on sources and usage. For the first time,
this classic work is available in a two-volume set,
divided into names for boys and those for girls, making
it more accessible. Including modern names and those
which are popular, The Penguin Book of Hindu Names for
Boys serves as a practical guide for choosing the
perfect name for your son. It is also a precise and
invaluable sourcebook for scholars and lay readers alike
who would like to know what familiar (and not so
familiar) Hindu names actually mean.
Anamika Khanna Gunjan Jain 2018-11-30 The outfit doesn't
define me, I define the outfit.' It was not easy for a
rank outsider to get a foot in the door in an industry
as incestuous as the Indian fashion fraternity,
especially in the 90s. The fact that Anamika Khanna is
now one of its brightest and most-loved members is proof
of her gumption, talent and tenacity. In the two decades
that Khanna has worked in the industry, she has evolved
personally and professionally; and though she is at the
top of her game, the challenges have not stopped. In
this incredibly candid profile, Gunjan Jain discovers
what it is that makes Anamika Khanna a true agent of
change and why she isn't someone to be taken lightly.
Emergency Chronicles Gyan Prakash 2019-03-26 The
gripping story of an explosive turning point in the
book-of-hindu-names-by-maneka-gandhi

history of modern India On the night of June 25, 1975,
Indira Gandhi declared a state of emergency in India,
suspending constitutional rights and rounding up her
political opponents in midnight raids across the
country. In the twenty-one harrowing months that
followed, her regime unleashed a brutal campaign of
coercion and intimidation, arresting and torturing
people by the tens of thousands, razing slums, and
imposing compulsory sterilization on the poor. Emergency
Chronicles provides the first comprehensive account of
this understudied episode in India’s modern history.
Gyan Prakash strips away the comfortable myth that the
Emergency was an isolated event brought on solely by
Gandhi’s desire to cling to power, arguing that it was
as much the product of Indian democracy’s troubled
relationship with popular politics. Drawing on archival
records, private papers and letters, published sources,
film and literary materials, and interviews with victims
and perpetrators, Prakash traces the Emergency’s origins
to the moment of India’s independence in 1947, revealing
how the unfulfilled promise of democratic transformation
upset the fine balance between state power and civil
rights. He vividly depicts the unfolding of a political
crisis that culminated in widespread popular unrest,
which Gandhi sought to crush by paradoxically using the
law to suspend lawful rights. Her failure to preserve
the existing political order had lasting and unforeseen
repercussions, opening the door for caste politics and
Hindu nationalism. Placing the Emergency within the
broader global history of democracy, this gripping book
offers invaluable lessons for us today as the world once
again confronts the dangers of rising authoritarianism
and populist nationalism.
Mr and Mrs Jinnah Reddy Sheela 2019-11-20 When Ruttie
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Petit fled from her father's castle to wed Mohammed Ali
Jinnah in 1918, their marriage outraged society at
large. They were divided by community, religion and an
age gap of twenty-four years. Well-known journalist
Sheela Reddy uses never-before-seen personal letters and
papers as well as accounts left by contemporaries and
friends to portray this unusual relationship with a
sympathetic, discerning eye. A product of intensive and
meticulous research in Delhi, Bombay and Karachi, Reddy
not only brings the solitary, misunderstood Jinnah and
the lonely, wistful Ruttie to life, but also the society
and politics of the times their story was set in. A
must-read for all those interested in politics, history,
and the power of an unforgettable love story.
Cow Care in Hindu Animal Ethics Kenneth R. Valpey
2019-01-01 This open access book provides both a broad
perspective and a focused examination of cow care as a
subject of widespread ethical concern in India, and
increasingly in other parts of the world. In the face of
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what has persisted as a highly charged political issue
over cow protection in India, intellectual space must be
made to bring the wealth of Indian traditional ethical
discourse to bear on the realities of current humananimal relationships, particularly those of humans with
cows. Dharma, yoga, and bhakti paradigms serve as
starting points for bringing Hindu--particularly
Vaishnava Hindu--animal ethics into conversation with
contemporary Western animal ethics. The author argues
that a culture of bhakti--the inclusive, empathetic
practice of spirituality centered in Krishna as the
beloved cowherd of Vraja--can complement recently
developed ethics-of-care thinking to create a solid
basis for sustaining all kinds of cow care communities.
; Offers a focused insight into a key aspect of Hindu
religious practice Integrates primary research and
tertiary sources to give a multifaceted understanding of
the intricacies of cow care practice Challenges
conventional Western thought on cow care and its
worldwide implications for animal ethics.
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